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Fake PhilHealth Checks
Being Rediscounted

Owners of commercial establishments
nationwide are warned against the proliferation

of fake PhilHealth checks being rediscounted by
unscrupulous persons in various parts of

the country.

Recent reports from the Land Bank of the
Philippines Pasig Capitol Branch showed that

ten (10) PhilHealth checks were discovered fake during
Inward Clearing.  These checks bore the names of

Elena K. Custodio, Rodolfo Garcia, Carlos Azurin Cortes Jr.,
Lourdes Marasigan Ramos, Amelia Santos Esguerra,
and Efren Salvador whose identities maybe fictitious.

These were earlier used to re-discount items
from commercial establishments.

Should incidents like these arise, the public is advised
to report these immediately to the nearest PhilHealth
Regional or Service Office or to the Fact-Finding and

Administrative Investigation Department at
637-9999 local 1905.


